
 

Persons having questions about or requests for special needs and accommodation should contact the Superintendent’s Office at the Vernonia School District, 503 429-5891. 
Contact should be made 48 hours in advance of the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

 
A meeting of the Vernonia School District Board of Directors Scholarship Committee will 
take place in executive session under O.R.S. 192.660 (2) (f) “to consider records exempt 
by law from public inspection.” 
 
 

 Scholarship Application Review 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

 

 VERNONIA SCHOOL BOARD COMMITTEE MTG. 
Monday, April 28, 2028 

 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Vernonia Schools Conf. Room, 1000 Missouri Avenue, Vernonia, OR  97064 

 


